COMMUNICATION C181
Assunta Ferrante ITEM NO. 4
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
Sent: Wednesday, February 23, 2022 8:30 AM (PUBLIC MEETING)
To: ' Assunta Ferrante ' . March 1, 2022
Subject: FW: [External] Proposed high rise

From: Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, February 22, 2022 6:28 PM
To: Paolo Anzivino >

Cc: DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca; Clerks@vaughan.ca; Nancy Tamburini <Nancy.Tamburini@vaughan.ca>; Ward 3
Support Staff <ssward3@vaughan.ca>

Subject: RE: [External] Proposed high rise

Hi Paolo,

Thank you for your email. | completely agree with your comments. | will NOT be supporting this development in its
current form. Please encourage your neighbors to email me with their comments as well. | will submit your concern to
our city planners for consideration.

Sincerely,
Rosanna

Rosanna DeFrancesca
905-832-8585 x8339 | rosanna.defrancesca@vaughan.ca

City of Vaughan | Ward 3 Councillor
2141 Major Mackenzie Drive., Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1

To subscribe to my E-Newsletter click here.

From: Paolo Anzivino _>

Sent: Saturday, February 19, 2022 10:27 AM

To: Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] Proposed high rise

Hi Rosanna,

| saw your message on WhatsApp and decided to reach out. First off, I'd like to say that | am not opposed to
development projects in the city. | think multi unit residences are good opportunities for younger people to get into the
market and become homeowners. Having said that, this proposed development looks nothing short of a monstrosity.
Traffic will be a nightmare. Property values of those who live in the area will surely dip. And | can’t even imagine the
safety concerns this brings to mind. It’s vital that we all come together to thwart this developer’s attempt to
permanently and intrusively put their stamp on our community. Other than this email, though, what can we do?

With much concern,


ferranta
Public Mtg


Paolo Anzivino

Sent from my iPhone



